
 

 
 

February 3, 2025 
 
 
Ms. Renee Thomas 
Adhesives Technology Corp. 
450 East Copans Road 
Pompano Beach, FL  33064 
 
 
Dear Ms. Thomas, 
 
Investigative testing conducted on your product by our laboratory found 
that ULTRABOND HYB-2CC does comply with the requirements for 
Chemical Adhesives, as stated in Section 1027 of the Standard 
Specifications for Road and Bridge Construction (April 1, 2016).  
 
Therefore, ULTRABOND HYB-2CC is approved for use on Illinois 
Department of Transportation projects.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Johnathan Reeves of this 
office at (217) 782-4666. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian Pfeifer, P.E. 
Engineer of Materials 
and Physical Research 

 
By: 

 
Daniel Tobias, P.E., S.E. 
Metals and Miscellaneous Products Engineer (Interim) 

 


